
 

May 31, 2018 
 
Via Email with delivery/read receipt  
 
This is official notification that North American University was assigned the following status 
under the Accountability System for Educator Preparation Programs (ASEP) at the May 18, 2018 
State Board for Educator Certification (SBEC) meeting:  
 

Accredited 
 
This status was issued by the SBEC under authority of Texas Education Code Section 21.045 
based on data from the 2016-2017 academic year. The status is effective from the date it was 
approved by the SBEC until the next annual accreditation ratings are approved by the SBEC 
based on 2017-2018 academic year data or other SBEC action. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate members of your staff. If you have any questions 
regarding this notification, please contact your program specialist Lorrie Ayers at 
lorrie.ayers@tea.texas.gov or 512-936-2166. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tim Miller, Ed.D. 
Director of Educator Preparation and Program Accountability 


